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I completely oppose this bill limiting or flat out denying developing private properties if 

not connected to municipal water or community wells that are forced to be metered. 

This is an all out assault on rural Oregon and will not be tolerated. All rural water bills 

are a State overreach who has no authority to decide whether or not a person can 

build on their own property as long as they are following buiding codes. We as rural 

Oregonians will not tolerate this and WE WILL NOT BE FORCED INTO CITIES TO 

BE CONTROLLED. 


